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New York Chiropractic College (NYCC) has received approval from the state's Board of Regents to
establish upstate New York's first Master of Science programs in acupuncture and Oriental
medicine.

NYCC's new programs will offer coursework leading to MS degrees in acupuncture or acupuncture
and Oriental medicine. Graduates will be eligible to take state licensure examinations for the
practice of acupuncture.

The college is currently accepting applications for the new programs which are scheduled to begin
in September 2003 with an expected initial class of approximately 40 students. Students will need
at least 90 college credit hours to be eligible for enrollment in the master's programs

For undergraduate students who qualify for NYCC's chiropractic or acupuncture programs, the
college will offer a Bachelor of Professional Studies degree. Open enrollment for the bachelor's
program also began in January.

In other news, NYCC recently announced its intention to move forward with plans to create the
Seneca Chiropractic Health Center, described by the college as an "on-campus integrated health
facility." Preparations for the center are already underway, including demolition and remodeling of
parts of the Seneca Dormitory to make room for the new 4,000-square-foot outpatient clinic.
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The center is scheduled for completion and commencement of operations by September 1. For
additional information on NYCC's new course programs, or the new campus health center, contact
the college at (800) 234-6922.
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